
5635 Fishers Lane, Terrace Level, Suite 0200, Rockville, Maryland 20852 
301.468.0200         jbgsmith.com 

June 30, 2022

Mr. Steve Martin 
Environmental Compliance Supervisor 
Montgomery County DEP 
255 Rockville Pike, Suite 120 
Rockville, MD  20850 

RE: Noise Waiver Certificate Renewal 

Dear Mr. Martin, 

Per our previous correspondence, the Noise Waiver Certificate issued to USGBF NIAID, LLC 
(5601 Fishers Lane, Rockville, Maryland, 20852), is expiring June 30, 2022, and JBG SMITH 
would like to request a renewal waiver as managing agent for the owner, USGBF, NIAID, LLC. 

Further, it is agreed that the conditions supporting the original waiver have not changed, and 
any additional information can be provided by contacting me at 301-468-0200 or 
lcox@jbgsmith.com. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Lando Cox
Property Manager 

Attachment: Noise Waiver Certificate 






